

**Doylestown Township
Traffic Advisory Committee
Minutes**

Date: Wednesday, April 10th
Time: 7:00 pm
Attendees: Mark Shiner, Doug Rowe, Ken Snyder, Matt Johnston, Dave Tomko, Paul Gordon, Tom Kelso, Chris Stanford (Baker), Stephanie Mason, Sgr.Jones, Eric Beh-Forest, Rich Brelar, Carol Shugars
Absent: Chief Logan

Topic	Discussion Leader
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Meeting was called to order at: 19:00 	Mark
<p>Minutes Approval</p> <p>1. Approval of Minutes from February 13, 2019 meeting: <i>[See attachment: Traffic Advisory Minutes 2019-02-13.pdf]</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Motion to approve by: Doug • 2nd by: Mark 	Mark
<p>New Business:</p> <p>1. Bike and Hike update</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Neshaminy Greenway, Turk Park - Almshouse (all Fed & County) • Shady Retreat to hospital • Turk Rd. to boro on Easton Rd./Main Street near planned Wawa • Early planning - Turk Rd, East Street at the Farm office complex, to get into the boro <p>2. Shady Retreat - Beh-Forest</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Speeding • Based on traffic statistics, there isn't a speeding issue. This will be reviewed, after the bike and hike trail is completed. <i>[See attachment: Beh-Forrest - Shady Retreat.pdf]</i> <p>3. Discussion on projects for 2019 and presentation to BofS on June 4th</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Review of survey process during the year • Table of complaints • Before and after speed changes for areas that have been reduced in speed • Reviews of Bike and Hike plans <p>4. Summer Newsletter <i>[See attachment: 2019 Spring-Summer time traffic article.pdf]</i></p>	<p>Tom Kelso/ Paul Gordon/ Rich Brelar</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Joe</p>
<p>Old Business:</p> <p>1. Review of last month's speed stats - determine if additional steps are warranted, note highlighting of those that exceed 20%: <i>[See attachment: to be distributed at meeting]</i></p> <p>2. Rogers Rd.speeding - submitted via info email</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Reviewed detailed speed stats provided by Chief Logan/Dave • Explained to Mr. Palanco and Ms. Paskman the process. Discussion of possible traffic calming devices. • Doug made a motion, 2nd by Mark, that we devote a portion of the Oct meeting to Rogers Rd., and inviting the residents to explain some of the issues related to Rogers. <p style="text-align: center;"><i>[See attachment: Paskman - Rogers Rd.pdf]</i> <i>[See attachment: Paskman (info email) - Rogers Rd.pdf]</i></p> <p>3. Pheasant Rd. - Rufe</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Speeding and cut through concerns <i>[See attachment: Rufe - Pheasant Rd.pdf]</i> <p>4. Iron Hill Rd. - Deschambeau</p>	<p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p> <p style="text-align: center;">Mark</p>

Topic	Discussion Leader
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Speeding and cut through concerns • Speed stats to be obtained by the Chief • Speed stats do not indicate an issue - letter to be issued. <i>[See attachment: Deschambeau - Iron Hill.pdf]</i> 	
<p>Close:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Motion to adjourn at: 21:24 by: Doug • 2nd by: Mark 	All
Next Meeting: June 12, 2019	